RESOLUTION OF ACCEPTANCE OF BUILDING COMMISSIONING REPORT

MOUNT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 320

RESOLUTION #14/20-21

A Resolution of the Board of Directors accepting the Building Commissioning Report for the Mount Vernon High School Fine Arts project.

WHEREAS, the Mount Vernon School District Board of Directors has received the final Building Commissioning Report from McKinstry regarding the Mount Vernon High School Fine Arts project; and

WHEREAS, the Superintendent and Board have reviewed this report in its entirety and have noted the recommendations by the district's construction manager;

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mount Vernon School District Board of Directors, that the Building Commissioning Report for the Mount Vernon High School Fine Arts project is hereby approved.

Dated this 2nd day of December 2020, at a regular meeting of the Board of Directors, Mount Vernon School District No. 320.

Mount Vernon School District No. 320

Board of Directors

Attest:

Ismael Vivanco, Superintendent

Secretary to the Board